
 

 
From: Tierney, June <June.Tierney@vermont.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, September 10, 2020 7:19:08 PM 
To: Ann Cummings <ACUMMINGS@leg.state.vt.us> 
Subject: Pole Data Harvesting  
  
Hello Senator – 
  
I just learned that the Guidehouse consultants have concluded that the pole harvesting proposal 
would not be eligible for CARES Act funding.  Happy to discuss if you need more detail. 
  
I just finished reviewing the YouTube footage of this afternoon’s SenFin testimony and 
discussion.  The Department would be glad to come in and speak to some of the questions if 
that would still be helpful to the committee, given the Guidehouse determination.  Just let me 
know.  Best, JET 
  
June E. Tierney 
Commissioner 
Vermont Department of Public Service 
112 State Street, 2nd Floor 
Montpelier, Vermont 05620-2701 
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